Sir Roy Strong, Ph.D., F.5.A.,
The Laskett, Much Birch, Herefordshire HR2 8HZ
0981-540-056
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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 4 July 1988

/LGA, Sw' Q

Thank you very much indeed for your letter of 25 June.

J

I am most grateful for your support for our attempts to

secure the Thyssen collection for the United Kingdom, and

your willingness to express that support publicly. It is a

unigque and valuable collection which would enhance the

artistic fabric of this country.

-

Sir Roy Strong.




